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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Debbie A. Daniel
Alston-Pleasants Counselor

May 29, 2015.  The Trustees of the Alston-Pleasants Post-Graduate Scholars Fund have named Debbie A. Daniel an Alston-Pleasants Counselor.  Ms. Daniel, a former Alston-Pleasants Post-Graduate Scholars Fund Trustee, was an undergraduate Alston-Pleasants Scholar from Halifax County.
During the formative years of the Fund, Debbie has been a positive example for Alston-Pleasants Scholars and a dedicated and effective colleague in the shaping and implementation of the Fund's services to all for whom the Alston-Pleasants Community is of special interest. 

The Fund logo that she designed emphasizes the Scholars' continued studies, their continuing UNC-CH connections and their unlimited opportunities. Her gifts of monogrammed pencils, mouse pads, note pads and jackets to Scholars who attend our annual meetings in Chapel Hill enhance the recognition and encouragement that the Alston-Pleasants Scholarships provide.  Her work with the Fund's twice yearly Newsletters connects current and earlier Scholars and others who make up the Alston-Pleasants Community.

As a designated Fund Counselor, each former Fund Trustee is encouraged to participate in the activities and undertakings of the Alston-Pleasants Community, to support Fund operations and to be available for valued consultation regarding future Fund undertakings. 
The Fund was established in 2008 to provide graduate and professional studies scholarships to recipients of the Alston-Pleasants Scholarships that Missouri Alston Pleasants established in 1958 for selected undergraduate University of North Carolina students from Franklin, Halifax and Warren Counties.  
Miss Missouri, as she was known, had said that she wanted the Alston-Pleasants Scholars Fund to commemorate the memory of her grandfather, Willis “Congress” Alston, a late 18th and early 19th century state, regional and national political leader.  The 50th anniversary of that Fund was celebrated in a Person Place Preservation Society program in Louisburg, NC on May 25, 2008.  
###
For information or questions, contact J. Gilbert Stallings at 540.856.3613 or gstall7493@aol.com
